Dear Mr Wong,

I'm the owner of the Lower Ground Flat, 27 Chalcot Square.

Along with Ms MacDonald, I'm extremely concerned about the proposed AC unit for
installation directly adjacent to the garden bedroom of my flat. The potential noise output is
likely to run through my garden and up through all the rooms of the extension at number
27. In fact, I'm surprised it is even being considered given that we are in a conservation
area, given the density of the gardens in the square and behind on Gloucester Ave.

Until | am able to meet with your Environmental Officer and the project manager Sue Davis,
please consider this letter a formal objection to the proposed unit installation.

Kind regards,

Christopher Paton



